From: Kathryn Zeimis

To: eComment

Subject: Planning Commission - 1122 N Bewley Street
Date: Wednesday, July 08, 2020 6:26:10 PM
Good Day,

I wanted to write in in support of the 1122 N Bewley Street project. I live in the Tribella
neighborhood nearby. This area of Santa Ana could use the revitalization that comes with new
development and as a homeowner | welcome the addition of new condominiums. I hope the
city will consider approving even more projects for this portion of Santa Ana.

Thank you for your time,
Kathryn Zeimis
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